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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the North Vancouver Policing Committee will be 
held on Tuesday, May 7, 2024. 
 
Members of the public are advised that this is an in-camera meeting and will not be 
open to the public. The meeting will run from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers at the District of North Vancouver Municipal Hall.   
 
 
 
 
 

 


